7th Grade Newsletter
for the week of
September 19th, 2022



 
	Math
Mr. Crozier
jcrozier@rappahannockschools.us

This week we will continue with our review of operations with rational numbers and applications of rational number operations.. 

If you have any questions or concerns I can be reached at my email. Thank you!
	Life Science
Ms. McCabe
emccabe@rappahannockschools.us

Students have a cell model project due September 23rd.  I will be sending home information this week with the requirements.  Students will have an assessment this week on cells.
Please email me with any questions or concerns.

	Language Arts
Mr. Suchernick
msuchernick@rappahannockschools.us

In this week’s episode of 7th Grade Language Arts our valiant students will be taking a crash course on reading for critical information as well as attention to detail. 
While continuing to build upon the foundation we have created over the past few weeks, we will forge ahead with Treasure Island and test our limits of imagination and memory retention…
	Reminders

Next week:
Thursday, September 29th is a 12:00 release day.
No School for students Friday, September 30th.
Parent Teacher conferences will be held Friday September 30th from 1 pm - 7 pm.
 
















